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Lantana Road Utility Relocation The Contractor is relocating about 80 feet of 16 inch water line along Miller Avenue. This relocation was 

not anticipated and monies are available in the existing budget. The Engineering Department is working 

on developing a final punch list for the utility items. A contract extension has been given to the contractor 

and the new completion date is the end of August.

127 South Utility Relocation Current bid date unknown. The right-of-way process is underway.

127 North Waterline Replacement at 

Pump Station

This project is complete.

70 North Waterline The project is complete with the exception of painting inside the pump station and minor adjustments on 

the telemetry.

Safe Routes to Schools Grant Waiting direction on how to proceed.

Airport Pavement Rehab  The project is complete.

Meadow Park Dam Renovations The contractor has moved off site and the project is virtually complete. A final inspection will be held with 

TDEC Safe Dams and the funding agency.

Turkey Oak Road Waterline 

Replacement

(No Change) The plans have been approved by TDEC and we anticipate that all of this project will be 

installed in the Right of Ways. This project will eliminate approximately 1400 feet of 4 inch line that has 

several maintenance issues and is located cross country  by installing approximately 280 feet of 6 inch 

water line along Turkey Oak Road.

Stanley Street and Gore Road 

Waterline Replacement

(No Change) The project is complete except for installing approximately 325 feet of 6 inch line with a 

creek crossing. This portion of the project may not be completed until a drier season. This project will do 

away with two dead end lines and will provide better water in the local area.

Chestnut Hill Landfill (No Change) The Engineering Department is working with TDEC in order to reduce the financial 

responsibility that is required. TDEC had an onsite visit with us and they were very pleased with the 

maintenance of the land fill. We will continue to work on this item in the coming months.

Airport Terminal Building Roof Rehab This project is complete.

Airport Fencing The project is complete.

Kingdom Hall Water and sewer 

Extension (Miller Avenue)

Plans have been sent to TDEC and TDOT.

Grindstaff Hangar The lease agreement has been signed and the contractor has started the grade work.

Miller Avenue Paving This project is complete.

Army Corp Study The Engineering Department continues to gather data for the Engineering Firm and approve 

assumptions. GKY will have an update for the City Council at the September regular scheduled council 

meeting.

Tenth Street Drainage An agreement is on the City Council agenda for approval.

Dorton Way The center line and right of way has been staked and the Street Department has started construction.

Satsuma Drive The Preliminary plans have been reviewed and the Engineer is finalizing changes.
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